Chelsea Benner

From: Kelly Bacon

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 2:40 PM

To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: FW: CB-17-00009 Broughton Survey Review

Good afternoon Chelsea,
Public Works has no comments for the Broughton Parcel combination.

Thank you!

Kelly Bacon

Engineer Technician |

Kittitas County Public Works
Kelly.bacon@co.kittitas.wa.us

Phone (509) 962-7673/Mobile (509)859-6187
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 1

Ellensburg, WA 98926

From: Justin Turnbull

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 6:24 PM

To: Kelly Bacon

Subject: CB-17-00009 Broughton Survey Review

Kelly,

It is my opinion that Lot Combinations are an administrative function, and as such do not require a survey review.

Thank you,

Justin Turnbull, PLS

County Surveyor

Kittitas County Public Works

411 N. Ruby St., Ellensburg, WA 98926
P: (509) 962-7523
justin.turnbull@co.kittitas.wa.us
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